
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
November 17, 2022 
 
The Honorable City Council 
c/o City Clerk 
City Hall, Room 395 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 
Attn: Adam Lid, Legislative Assistant 
 
RE: EXEMPTION FROM CIVIL SERVICE PURSUANT TO CHARTER SECTION1001 (d)(4)   
 
The Los Angeles Housing Department (LAHD) respectfully requests one (1) position of Principal Project 
Coordinator (Code 9134) be exempted from civil service pursuant to Charter Section 1001(d)(4). This 
position will be assigned to provide guidance and support to LAHD’s Public Policy and Research Division 
as it implements the City’s first Eviction Defense Program.  
 
The Board of Civil Service Commissioners (CSC) exempted this position from civil service on November 
17, 2022 (CSC No. 3650 ). Therefore, LAHD now requests the Council approve the exemption of this 
position from civil service on the basis of it being grant-funded.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Gina Tervalon, Personnel Director III, at 
(213) 792-6361.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ann Sewill 
General Manager  
 
c: Jose Ramirez, Deputy Mayor 
 
 


